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47th Annual Seminar of the Conference of County Bar Leaders
   ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

February 21 – 23, 2013
      
   Nittany Lion Inn, State College, PA
Information and Registration Instructions:

The CCBL Executive Committee and the PBA’s County Bar Services Department invite you to participate in the 47th Annual CCBL, February 21 – 23, 2013, at the Nittany Lion Inn in State College, Pennsylvania.

Who should attend?

The CCBL is a must for presidents, presidents-elect, and all other presidential-track officers of county bar associations.  Other bar leaders, such as committee/section chairs or young lawyer officers, also will find the training useful.  Of course, the participation of county bar executive directors and secretaries is a vital part of the conference.

Why should you attend?

The CCBL was created to foster fresh and innovative local bar initiatives.  The CCBL builds strong relationships among bar leaders and strives to improve the status of the legal profession through effective leadership in the organized bar.  The CCBL has been a prototype for other state bars and the ABA’s Bar Leadership Institute.  By participating in the discussions and workshops at the CCBL seminar, you will get many ideas to take home to your bar associations.  All CCBL seminar activities are designed to meet your leadership needs and keep you on top of the events shaping Pennsylvania law.

What about CLE Credits?

The Pennsylvania Bar Institute is approved by the Pennsylvania Supreme Court Continuing Legal Education Board as an accredited CLE provider. This CCBL event has been approved by the Pennsylvania Legal Education Board for up to 8.5 hours of CLE credit.  You will be able to earn a maximum of 6.5 credits.  Session choices will determine whether credits are in substantive law, practice and procedure, or ethics, professionalism or substance abuse.
How do you register?

Please complete the enclosed CCBL registration form and return it with the appropriate fee (checks and credit cards accepted) to the address indicated on the form.  The deadline for the receipt of registrations is February 1, 2013.  If you are a PBA Unit County Bar Association you are entitled to a $50 discount on your registration, for use up to three times.  Registration includes the Thursday evening welcome reception, continental breakfast, luncheon, dinner and Country-themed party on Friday, and hot breakfast buffet on Saturday.  All printed materials, coffee and soda breaks, and continuing legal education credits are included as well.

How do you reserve overnight accommodations?

The CCBL will take place at The Nittany Lion Inn, 200 West Park Avenue, State College, PA  16803.  Reserve your room by calling 800-233-7505 and reference reservation identification code PBAB13A.  Please note that all reservations must be made by February 1, 2013, to receive the PBA CCBL rate of $118.00 single/double (plus applicable taxes).  After that date, reservations will be accepted on a space-available basis only.  
